March 20th, 2020 (2" update)

The Testing Center will be closed until further notice.

We've also received an update that FreeFlight Aviation will be closed until further notice.
March 20th, 2020

The Flight Operations building (Airport Office/FBO) will be closed until further notice. Fuel services will
still be available from 8AM — 6PM daily. Please call 609-267-7673 to request fuel.

Tenants who need to discuss matters regarding hangar rent and other account issues, may call us
anytime 8AM — 6PM.

March 16th, 2020

The Bar will be closed until further notice. All previous plans, including those in previous COVID-19
announcements have been canceled.

March 15th, 2020
Hi Everyone,

Starting this week, we will not be having Trivia Night, Karaoke, Open Mic Night, or Saturday Bands. We
will keep you informed when we will be starting up again. The Bar will be open regular hours and we will
have a limited menu. Corn beef and cabbage will be available on Tuesday. If you want take out, just let
us know. If there is anything we can help with in the community please let us know we will be glad to
help in any way we can.

Mindy Kimball
Airport Manager

March 13th, 2020
Dear Flying W Customers and Tenants,

We wanted to take a moment to update you on our procedures at the Flying W Airport with COVID-19
that is affecting our entire community.

The Flying W will be implementing the following procedures effective immediately:

Tenants, fuel service will continue as scheduled. Please call us at 609-267-7673 to request fuel. As
always, we will put the fuel charge on your account to be billed at a later time. In order to prevent
further spreading of the coronavirus, we strongly discourage visiting airport offices at this time, although

we will currently remain open.



The Testing Center, will remain open at this time. We will be working with PSI closely to determine any
further steps that will need to be taken. If you are interested in rescheduling, please contact PSI directly
at 1-844-704-1487 or http://faa.psiexams.com/ Flying W Staff are not able to assist with testing center
rescheduling, we apologize for the inconvenience.

The Patti Wagon Café, will remain open at this time. We will pass along any updates from Patti as they
arise.

In addition, Flying W Staff will be regularly disinfecting high touch areas throughout the Flying W
buildings.

If you need any help, or are unable to reach us using our normal business line, please contact me
directly at 609-841-4226

Help us keep our aviation community healthy, and thank you for your cooperation.

Mindy Kimball
Airport Manager


http://faa.psiexams.com/

